
February 16, 2023 

Resort Municipality of Whistler 

Re: Green Building Initiatives 

Dear Brook, 

As we discussed, in support of the covenant modification application, submitted on September 6, 

2022 and the renovation permit application submitted August 5, 2021, I would like to commit to 

the following green building initiatives: 

• Convert all incandescent lights to LED – in progress

• Instal smart thermostats throughout the unit – completed

• Install additional insulation – completed

• Install weather stripping around garage door - completed

• Upgrade insulation on expanded area and where any insulation is being replaced

Please let me know if you need anything else. 

Regards, 

Steve Bowers 
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